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1. Progression of SEDRIS Part 2 to FCD

Whereas it is anticipated that a future working draft of ISO/IEC 18023-2 (SEDRIS, Part 2) will achieve substantial agreement before the next SC 24 plenary meeting; ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 24/WG 8 requests delegation of authority to determine when such concurrence exists and to forward the working draft to the SC 24 Secretariat for FCD registration and FCD ballot.

2. Progression of SEDRIS Part 3 to FCD

Whereas it is anticipated that a future working draft of ISO/IEC 18023-3 (SEDRIS Part 3) will achieve substantial agreement before the next SC 24 plenary meeting; ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 24/WG 8 requests delegation of authority to determine when such concurrence exists and to forward the working draft to the SC 24 Secretariat for FCD registration and FCD ballot.  

3. Proposed Change of Scope for SC 24

Whereas the SC 24 Plenary meeting in London, June 2002, took the action to propose a new work item to amend ISO/IEC 9973, Information technology ( Computer graphics and image processing  ( Procedures for registration of graphical items, it is foreseen that the title of this registry may not be considered appropriate when taking into account the possible addition of items from SEDRIS (18023), EDCS (18025) and SRM (18026). Given the expanded scope of the registry, SC 24/WG 8 intends to propose a revised title and corresponding scope for SC 24 at its next Plenary meeting in Jeju, Korea. 

4. Liaison with the NATO Modelling and Simulation Co-ordination Office (MSCO)

Whereas ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 24 and the NATO Modelling and Simulation Coordination Office (MSCO), representing the NATO Modelling and Simulation Group (NMSG) under the NATO Research and Technology Organisation (RTO), have mutual interest in several specific projects where each might apply base technologies developed by or in development within the other, ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 24 /WG 8 requests that SC 24 initiate a Category C liaison relationship with MSCO as proposed in WG8 Nxxxx.

5.  Thanks to Local Organizer and Sponsors

ISO/IEC JTC1/SC 24/WG 8 wishes to thank the following people and institutions for their contribution to a smooth running, pleasurable, and efficient meeting:

· Prof. Ingolf Grieger, Sabine Bruessing, and the University of Stuttgart for hosting the meeting;

· Tim Gifford and Cindy Hall for their work as meeting organizers; and

· Ingolf and Edelgard Grieger for hosting the most enjoyable social event on Monday evening.
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